

Newsletter



\sim St. Anne Line Catholic Junior School \sim

Reporting Absence

Please report your child's absence on Study Bugs or phone the school office before 9:15am 01268 470444

School Emergency / Snow Closure - Please check the school website

Head Teacher's Notice

Thursday 28th March 2024

Despite being a short week at school, it has been extremely busy!

We have held the parent/teacher consultations for classes 1,2,4 & 5 this week, with a great response. Thank you to all the parents who attended their appointments.

We ended the week with another tremendous turn out for our Easter BIG Breakfast - it is always so wonderful to see families coming together during this event. Check our Instagram page for photos.

Then on Thursday, the children were super excited during the Easter Egg raffle. This year all proceeds raised will go towards the 'Children with Cancer' in support for Mrs Hodnett who will be running her 9th London Marathon! Just incredible! Well done to Max A for receiving the Gospel Value award for showing such compassion during the raffle. 💙

Our week ended with an incredibly important event for our school - our Stations of the Cross service which was led by our 12 Faith Disciples.

From all the staff and governors, we wish you all a wonderful Easter Break.

Miss N. Watson

Prayer

Dear Lord.

Help us to tell of Your wonderous power and might acts to those generations that come after us. May we not let the season pass by without pondering the real meaning of Easter.

In Jesus' Name.

Amen

"For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever believes in Him shall not perish but have eternal life." John 3:16

•••••••••••••••••

SCHOOL DIARY DATES

LAST DAY OF TERM

Thursday 28/03/24

Last day of the Spring Term. Have a wonderful Easter Break.

FIRST DAY

Monday 15/04/24

OF THE SUMMER TERM

Welcome back to school

CANCER RESEARCH - CHILDREN'S RACE FOR LIFE EVENT

Friday 19/04/24

All children will be participating in this event.

STEPHEN LAWRENCE DAY

Monday 22/04/24

Children will be attending an assembly, led by our Faith Disciples, and then be completing activities during the day

YEAR 3 TRIP TO CHELMSFORD MUSEUM

Thursday 25/04/24

The children in Year 3 will be spending the day completing activities linked with their topic. Please ensure payments have been made on ARBOR.

YEAR 5 TRIP TO LAYER MARNEY

Thursday 02/05/24

The children in Year 5 will be spending the day completing activities linked with their topic. Please ensure payments have been made on ARBOR.

> Check out the latest edition of the Pupil Newspaper THE ST.ANNE'S ECHO...

> > Click on the link below:

St Anne's Echo





PLEASE RESPECT OUR NEIGHBOURS!



Use the church car park to drop off and collect your child, or walk to school.